
15th of August, 2024

Dear guardian(s),

We ask for your consent for your child to participate in a survey about the children's and

young people's views on Orthodox Christian activities.

The purpose of the survey is to find out about experiences and wishes of the children and young 

people who are somehow involved in the Orthodox Church and/or Orthodox cultural life. The 

results of the survey will be used to develop Orthodox activities further. 

The survey will be carried out this autumn during school classes and is completely anonymous. 

The survey follows principles of a responsible survey. 

By responding positively to this message, you give your child permission to answer the 

survey. For questions or additional information, please contact us.

Thank you and your child for your time and help, we appreciate your contribution to developing 

Orthodox youth activities!

Kind regards,

On behalf of the Orthodox Youth Association of Finland ONL ry

Maria Kauppila, 

executive director

maria.kauppila (at) ort.fi

Osoite: Kirkkokatu 18 A+B 17, 80100 Joensuu
Puhelin: 0504658173

Sähköposti: onl@ort.fi
Internet: www.onl.fi
Y-tunnus: 0171502-4

http://www.tuohustuli.net/

